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This is to notify the 

residents that the 

EDC Regular Meeting for 

Thursday 08/15/24 at  

7 PM at 257 W Monroe St 

Bangor, MI 49013 has 

been cancelled.  
 

The next scheduled meeting is: 

Thursday 09/19/24 @ 7 PM 
 

 

This meeting is accessible.  

Persons requiring auxiliary aides and services, or other 

accommodations, should contact the City Clerk in writing, 

by telephone at 269.427.5831, or by emailing 

clerk@bangormi.org 

Shelly Umbanhowar, City Clerk 

CITY OF BANGOR 

City Council 
 Economic Development 

Corporation (EDC) 

 


